
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
RE: KS2 SATS outcomes July 2024 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Prince Albert received the outcomes of the 2024 KS2 SATS. These are the national tests that all children take at the 
end of Year 6. We are absolutely delighted to share the following results with you all: 
 
 

 National Figures (all 
schools) for Expected 
Standard 

Prince Albert School 
Expected Standard 

Reading 
 

74% 86% 

Mathematics 
 

73% 87% 

Writing 
 

72% 78% 
 

Grammar, Punctuation and 
Spelling 

72% 89% 

Combined (Pupils 
achieving the standard in 
R,W and M) 

61% 76% 

 
 
As you can see, Prince Albert have exceeded the National figures in all areas. I am sure you will join me in being 
extremely proud of these results and of our school, staff and pupils. Well done everyone! 
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S Patel 

Head Of School  

 
 

 


